
March 17, 2011 

 

Dear WAKUWAKU Hoikuen (On-Campus Nursery) users, 

      

Tokyo Medical and Dental University 

Vice President 

     Prof. Hisashi TANIGUCHI 

 

Extension of the Period of Temporary Closure of the Nursery Due to the Earthquake 

 

Since the situation caused by the Great Tohoku-Kanto Earthquake is not improved, 

WAKUWAKU Hoikuen (On-Campus Nursery) will be closed until March 31st , 2011 

(Thursday). 

If it proves necessary to keep the nursery closed longer, we will release that 

information, and the day of resuming operations, as soon as such decision is made.  

Please check the TMDU homepage for the latest information. 

 

Faculty/staff who have to take a leave of absence because of the closing of the nursery 

are entitled for Tokubetsu-kyuka or special leave.   

 

For inquiries regarding the nursery and/or applying for a leave of absence, please 

contact: 

Personnel Section, General Affairs Division 

TEL: 5803-4654 or 5803-5020, email: hoiku.adm@cmn.tmd.ac.jp 

 

For inquiries regarding academic affairs, please contact: 

Student Support Section, School Affairs Division 

TEL: 5803-5077, email: kousei.adm@cmn.tmd.ac.jp 

 

Thank you very much for your kind understanding and cooperation. 


